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ROCKVILLE, Md., Nov. 6, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- The National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases (NIAID) has selected Northrop Grumman
Corporation (NYSE: NOC) to head a team for the Bioinformatics Resource Centers for Infectious Diseases (BRC) contract. The contract is worth $4.9
million for the first year and will run through September 2019 with a total potential value of approximately $27 million. The award is a follow-on to the
Virus Pathogen Resource (ViPR)/Influenza Research Database (IRD) BRC contract.

Northrop Grumman will continue to maintain and enhance the NIAID Bioinformatics Resource Center Virus websites as data repositories for genomic,
proteomic and other data associated with pathogenic viruses such as influenza, Ebola, West Nile, severe acute respiratory syndrome and Middle East
respiratory syndrome, enterovirus, pox, dengue and hepatitis. Additionally they will support an integrated analytics platform and tools to facilitate
research into the control and elimination of these pathogens.

The Northrop Grumman-J. Craig Venter Institute-Vecna Technologies, Inc. team has managed the NIAID Virus BRC websites for the past five years,
developing an integrated bioinformatics platform to facilitate development of vaccines, diagnostics and therapeutics for pathogenic viruses with special
emphasis on influenza. The core team will be supported by six eminent scientists from the university research community as co-investigators. This
project is fully funded with federal funds from the NIAID, National Institutes of Health and Department of Health and Human Services. under Contract
No. HHSN272201400028C.

"Northrop Grumman is committed to supporting the mission of NIH/NIAID through our proven capabilities in bioinformatics and big data solutions," said
Erik Buice, director, health systems management, Northrop Grumman Information Systems. "We look forward to continuing to aid ViPR-IRD BRC in
driving better health outcomes."

As a leading systems integrator in the health and human services arenas for over a quarter century, Northrop Grumman provides critical information
technology and programmatic support to improve health and business outcomes through secure, efficient and innovative solutions. For nearly 20
years, Northrop Grumman has provided advanced bioinformatics, medical terminology and systems integration leadership and support to the global
health community.

Northrop Grumman is a leading global security company providing innovative systems, products and solutions in unmanned systems, cyber, C4ISR,
and logistics and modernization to government and commercial customers worldwide. Please visit www.northropgrumman.com for more information.
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